
Notices for Sunday 19 November 2017 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
 
TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service. 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER - Contributions to the next edition of the Parish Newsletter to Fr David by 
Tuesday 21st November please. 
 

NO KEYS MUSIC – Friday 24th November 2017 due to a funeral in church. 
 

NEXT CHOIR PRACTICE - Friday 24th November, 6.00pm. 
 

HELP NEEDED - Volunteers required to decorate the Church Hall walls next Saturday (25th 
November). 9:00 a.m. start with the aim to finish by early / mid afternoon. Croissants and coffee 
breakfast and a Pizza lunch will be provided for volunteers. If you can only help out for the first few 
hours this can be accommodated. Please let Ian Bradshaw know if you can help out. E-mail: 
imbradshaw@gmail.com 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
 

NIGHT SHELTER AT ST PETER’S   Volunteer briefing Sunday 26th November at 11.30am, 
especially important for first time volunteers.  At the shelter we provide games to play with our 
guests after dinner e.g. jenga, chess, cards, dominoes.  We would be most grateful for donations 
of suitable games. 
 

NEXT PEBBLES PRAISE – Sunday 3rd December, 9.15am. 
 
PILGRIM COURSE commences on Tuesday 5th December, 7.30pm. See notice board for further 
details, or speak with Fr David, Fr Michael or Susan Peatfield.  
 

WOMEN’S WINE & DINE – Thursday 7th December, 7.00pm, Pillars Restaurant, University of 
West London.   
 
NEXT COFFEE DROP-IN - Saturday 9th December, 10.00-11.30am.  
 
SERVICE OF NINE LESSONS & CAROLS – Sunday 17th December 2017, 5.30pm followed by 
mince pies & mulled wine. 
 
CONSULTATION - Ada Lovelace Church of England High School has been given approval to 
open as a Free School in our parish with a proposed opening date of September 2018. As with 
any free school, before the school can sign a Funding Agreement with the Department of 
Education, under section 10 of the Academies Act 2010, it has a statutory obligation to consult, 
formally, with interested local parties. There is a questionnaire via the link below, so you can tell 
the school authorities and London Diocesan Board of Schools what you think. More details are 
available about all the areas covered in this document on the school website at 
www.northtwyford.org.uk. The consultation will run for a period of 6 weeks starting on Friday 20th 
October and running until Sunday 3rd December 2017. It is really important the people of St 
Peter’s parish lodge their opinions and views, so please do take part. To take part in this 



consultation please go to https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BBZLYQ2 for the online survey. If it is 
easier, please contact the office and we will email you the link. 

 

CONFIRMATION SERVICE will take place at St Peter’s on Sunday 28th January 2018, 
10.00am. Those considering confirmation please speak to Fr David. 


